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Good afternoon,
I'm writing to express my view regarding the extension of the emergency bill.

As a QLD resident I have been restricted from seeing my family in Victoria, have had to
deal with mandates, lock downs and rules which in my opinion have taken away our
freedoms.

The time has come to move on and accept that vaccinated or not you can catch and spread
corona virus. You have now opened borders, lifted mask restrictions and public number
limitations Si I can't see why the emergency orders need to be extended.

It is an infringement on our freedom as Australians and the eules and restrictions that can
be applied at the drop of a hat do not even make any sense. Sitting with a drink but no
standing and yet everyone goes to the toilet? Not being able to cross borders even when
vaccinated to see loved ones who are sick? Having to work in essential jobs with the public
but not allowed to have a BBQ with friends? There are many more nonsensical rules that
came about, too many to mention.

It's time to live with covid and get this country back to the Australia we once loved and
were proud off. The government shouldn't have the power to make up rules as they go, this
is supposed to be a democracy.

I say no to the extension of the emergency orders and so does everyone I know. We will be
voting in a new government if this continues as we have had enough.

Sincereli
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